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From: lgoima 
Sent: Monday, 24 July 2017 2:28 p.m.
To: 'Jordan@taxpayers.org.nz'
Subject: FW: Local Government Official Information request - 601742
 
Dear Jordan,
 
In response to your LGOIMA request regarding pole replacement in Dunedin:
 

1.       Deloitte report attached (NB this is published on the DCC website);
2.       This report was commissioned by Dunedin City Holdings Limited and cost $117,401.50

 (excl. GST).
3.       The Council’s group financial accounts for the year ended 30 June 2017 have yet to be

 completed.  The scheduled date for publication is October 2017.  As such any asset
 valuation adjustment for Aurora will not be available until then.

 
 
Regards,
Gavin
 
 
Gavin Logie
Financial Controller, Finance
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3694 
Email: Gavin.Logie@dcc.govt.nz
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 
From: Jordan [mailto:Jordan@taxpayers.org.nz] 
Sent: Thursday, 20 July 2017 2:25 p.m.
To: Official Information
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 601742
 

Jordan has submitted a LGOIMA request - 601742.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
This is a LGOIMA request for information. We request: 1. reports the Council has
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 received regarding the necessity of the increased asset renewal (pole replacement) plan; 2.
 the costs of the same; and 3. the value of the write-down of the book value of existing
 assets of Aurora, as contained in the Council’s group financial accounts. Please note, we
 are not interested in the asset valuation for the purposes of Part 4 of the Commerce Act.
 We are interested in how recent events impact on the valuations and discloses under
 NZIFRS.

File attachment
No file uploaded

Name
Jordan Williams

Email address
Jordan@taxpayers.org.nz

Mailing address
Jordan@taxpayers.org.nz

Contact phone number
021 762 542
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